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Friday 2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

My thanks to all who attended Year 10 parents’ meetings on Tuesday. I hope that you found 

it provided a useful insight to help you to support your child.  

 

Exam Support 

The public exams start on Thursday and the majority of Year 11 students will have sat an 

exam by the end of the week. As shared last week, from Friday 9th May Year 11 students are 

only required to attend school for exams. Teachers will still be in their normal lessons so, 

when they don’t have an exam, we encourage students to be in school for revision.  

 

Should you need to contact us during the exam period, please don’t hesitate to email: 

▪ Miss Taylor (Head of Year 11): dtaylor@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher, Year 11): lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Constable (Head of Sixth Form): dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (AHT, Year 13 & exams): pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Weeks (Exams Officer): sweeks@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
PTA Quiz – 7.30pm on Saturday 10th May 

A final reminder about the upcoming PTA quiz. Tickets can be purchased using this link (quote 

your name as the booking reference) and email (pta@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) to 

confirm numbers. There will be some staff teams if you fancy seeing if you can beat the 

teachers! 

 

 

Monday is the Early May Bank Holiday, so we return to school on Tuesday. I hope everyone 

enjoys the long weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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